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MEETING OF THE 
WATERS (Marysville) 

Ensure you have correct footwear and 

clothing as conditions can change           

unexpectedly. 

 

Always let someone know your travel 

plans. 

 

In the wetter months this area is prone to 

leaches so avoid contact with vegetation 

and always ensure you have full cover  

footwear with good tread as well as socks 

and long pants. 

 

Children should be supervised at all times. 

The Meeting of the Waters is an amazing 

little area where the Taggerty River and 

White House Creek combine to make the 

beautiful Taggerty River. 

 

The walk from the carpark area to the  

Meeting of the Waters takes around 20   

minutes and the walking track is of         

moderate grade. 

 

The pathway crosses the Taggerty River 

twice on the way to the Meeting of the    

Waters and these little bridges are amazing 

in themselves as they offer a fantastic view 

amongst the classic Australian Bush setting. 

 

The walk is even more amazing during the 

Autumn time when it is colourful and        

exciting, though each season offers its very 

own special surprises, making this walk a 

must do for tourists and locals. 

 

The Meeting of the Waters is such a tranquil 

and pretty place with an   almost surreal feel 

to it due to the lovely trees and the exposed 

root systems on some of them. 

 

The pathway can be dangerous in places 

and you should always stay within the 

marked area and keep a close eye on    

children. In the wetter periods walk carefully 

as the pathway can become very slippery. 

 
Shadowed by over 30 Mountains and  

on the banks of the beautiful Goulburn River 

and Lake Eildon. This is our playground! 
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www.esplash.me 
 

Visit our website for local Visitor Information Centres. 
 

Brochures have been produced by passionate 
volunteers to help promote our District. 

 

Disclaimer: The authors have taken care to ensure this 
publication is correct, though please be aware that 

errors and omissions do occur. 
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DDDIRECTIONSIRECTIONSIRECTIONS   

1. Travel to Marysville. 

2. From Marysville, travel to the lower 

roundabout and travel south up “Wood 

Point Road” past the Crossways Inn. 

3. Travel 300 metres and turn left at the 

intersection down Lady Talbot Drive. 

4. Travel 12.9 kilometres to the carpark of 

the the Meeting of the Waters on your left 

and park your car (just over the bridge). 

5. Walk the 800 metres to the Meeting of the 

Waters area. 

 

 

The walking grade is medium thanks to the 

established pathway and bridges that have 

been built, though care should always be 

taken during wet times as the track can get 

slippery in places. It is a good idea to take 

fresh water with you in the hotter months. 


